
Report of the Regulatory & Consents Committee to the Council Meeting of 23 October 2003 

5. BUILDING BILL 
 
 The Environmental Services Manager advised the Committee that the Government Administration 

Select Committee had called for submissions on the Building Bill by 31 October 2003.  The Bill follows 
the Government Administration Committee’s inquiry into the Weathertightness of Buildings in New 
Zealand and the Ministry of Economic Development’s discussion paper entitled “Better Regulation of 
the Building Industry in New Zealand”. 

 
 The Committee decided that the Council’s response to the Building Bill submissions be further 

considered at the ordinary meeting of the Regulatory and Consents Committee on 17 October 2003. 
 
 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


